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Weekly News – Friday 1st February 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We had a lovely (but freezing!) trip to the Buddhist Temple in 

Wimbledon yesterday afternoon. We enjoyed listening to the monk 

telling the story of the Buddha and explaining aspects of his 

religious life. We admired the beautiful murals inside the temple 

and sketched some of the lovely architecture of the building itself. 

Thanks so much to the parents who helped. 

Next week we will be visiting the British Museum to explore the 

Ancient Greek Galleries. Your child will be bringing home a letter 

today with a tear-off slip for you to let us know your contact details 

for that day. If you wish to help on this trip, please also complete 

the appropriate section. Please return this slip on Monday 4th 

February 2019. Thank you. 

Have a great weekend. 

Year 5 Team               

Homework Reminder 

English 

Your child will be bringing home a grammar sheet to practice using full 

stops and capital letters correctly. This is an area that all children need to 

get right every time now! 

Mrs Fox’ Maths Group has been given a booklet to work through a little at 

a time (30 minutes). They should choose the topics they need to improve.  

Spelling 

This week the children should be learning –cial / -tial words (and we will 

test the use of the apostrophe for possession). The complete Y5/Y6 word 

list can be found in your child’s school diary. Do not forget that you 

should continue to revise the Y3/4 list. Your child may have been given an 

individual list of words to learn. If so, they should focus on these as a 

priority.   

 

  Date Reminders 

Arts Exhibition: 

February 7th and 8th 

3:30pm-5:00pm 

British Museum visit 

7th February 

Y5 Cake Sale 

15th February 

Catch-up Swimming: 

From 18th January for 10 weeks 

(Invitation only) 
 

Announcements 

Please note that we have 

been advised that your 

child’s passport should have 

at least 6 months remaining 

on it when we go to France 

in September. Please check 

passports and renew in 

plenty of time if necessary. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

    

 


